ABORIGINAL PARTICIPATION SUB-COMMITTEE



Meeting to be held on Tuesday 21st May 2019

1 pm | PHCC Meeting Room

Committee – Board Members

Marilyn Gray Darralyn Ebsary Amanda Willmott Howard Mitchell

Committee – Staff

Jane O'MalleyChief Executive OfficerThelma CrookCoordinator, Noongar Participation

Agenda

START	OFFICER	ITEM
	TC	 Welcome Apologies Appointment of Chair Declarations of Interest
	TC	 5. Noongar Participation and Engagement Project update Deliverables Indigenous procurement policy – Noongar business register, update Participation Plan Noongar employment and subcontracting Winjan and Doorum Rangers programs – update Fire management Community Participation Plan - update Working with the Act. Working with the Act. Working with DPLH on sites of significance – Regulation 10's and Section 18's Update SW Native Title Settlement, SWS Heritage NSHA – NHPA – presentations to PHCC Strategic meeting. Follow up meeting with DPC. Budget 🛞
	TC	 Other Business Project consultations - MOU Meeting with DPC – outcomes Discuss the DBCA and State Govt Plan for Our Parks and the relationship with funding and NRM organisations. Identifying additional NRM procurement options Meeting with DBCA to look at potential education programs in the Binjareb Boodja

Close of Meeting
– Support - other
 Project delivery
 Update Noongar Participation and Communication Plans
 Meeting with the Indigenous Land Council

We acknowledge the Noongar people as Traditional Custodians of this land and pay our respects to all Elders past and present

R S